
From: Nikki Britton 
Sent: 25/11/2021 3:42:08 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Concern about  DA2021/2034 

Hello there, 

l a m  an owner/resident o f  an apartment in the 24 Fairlight St, Fairlight block. I have concerns my 
skyline view would be negatively impacted by the proposed construction at number 30 Fairlight Street, 
Fairlight (DA2021/2034), because it would be higher than the current rooftops I look across. The 
afternoon sunlight I get in my apartment would also be comprimised if the height exceeds the current 
skyline, and my privacy would also be impacted. 

I have tried t o  call Adam Croft several times in the last week for  more details but have not heard back. 

Hope t o  hear f rom you soon. 

Many thanks, 
Nikki Britton 
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